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This is Unconstitutional. The government overreach is getting out of hand. If you guys 

really want to make the world a better place, Maybe you should focus on getting the 

drugs off the street. We have a mental illness problem not a gun problem. Maybe you 

fools should actually try to fix the real problem instead of making law biding citizens 

criminals overnight.  


